
 

 

September 2018 

 

FAO Parents/Carers of Year 6 Pupils        

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Thursday 4 October 2018 we shall be holding our Year 6 Open Evening at the School.  The programme 
for the evening will be as follows: 

 

Specialist staff will be available in their departments and current Bay House pupils will be on hand around 
the School to direct you and to answer any questions that you may have.   

Please carefully note the timings listed above. We politely request that you do not arrive to the school earlier 
than the time shown to ensure the steady flow of traffic in and out of the school.  The car parking on site is 
extremely limited so if at all possible, we would urge you to walk to the school or park in the nearby car parks 
located close to the school on Stokes Bay Seafront. 

Please also note that it will not be possible for parents or pupils to tour the School after 7.00pm. 

We hope that you are able to join us for the Open Evening and that you will find it interesting and informative. 
We also invite you to visit our School website: www.bayhouse.hants.sch.uk  where we hope you will find a 
wide range of helpful information. Please be aware that this will be the only opportunity for prospective main 
round applicants to tour the school. If you are unable to attend and have any questions, please visit our 
website at the address shown above or contact the school on 02392 587931. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Headship Team 
Bay House School and Sixth Form 

 

 

For Pupils and Parents of Lee on Solent, Haselworth and Leesland Schools 
 
5.00 ‐ 6.00pm – Parents and pupils have the opportunity to look around the School 
6.00 ‐ 6.45pm – Presentation for parents in the Main Hall and presentation for pupils in the Lower Hall 


